
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HRH/CAK                  12 October 2016 
 
TO:  All Year 7 Parents 
  Parents’ Advisory Group 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HUNGERHILL PARENTS’ ADVISORY GROUP 
 
I am pleased to inform you that there will be a Parents’ Advisory Group 
meeting on Monday 17 October 2016, commencing at 6.00 pm in Room 9. 
 
The following items will be discussed: 
 
1 House System Proposals 
 
2 Key Stage 3 Tracking 
 
The school will be represented by members of the Leadership Team. 
 
We welcome all parents; both those who are already regular members of the 
Advisory Group as well as new members who have a genuine interest and 
passion for their child’s education. 
 
The meeting will last for approximately one hour and would be grateful if you 
could let the school know whether you will be coming along by contacting 
Carole Keogan on keogan.c@hungerhillschool.com or by telephone on 01302 
892937.   
 
I hope you will be able to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 
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